2024 — 2025 Bus Changes

While we try our best to keep routes the same, it is necessary to make changes to minimize student capacity,
direction and length of routes, etc. Thank you for your understanding

Early Childhood Routes and Special Needs Routes are NOT posted. Families will be contacted with bus stop
information.

All RISE Elementary students will be picked up and delivered home by their District Route bus. Students will be
shuttled to/from RISE Elem.

Below is a list of Routes and the changes. Please review District Route Descriptions for arrival times.

Route 42 change is due to road closure and construction along Freeman Road. Middle School, Jr High and High
School students will not be able to utilize Riverside Dr or Stratford Place roads.

These bus stops have been combined and student bus stops have been assigned to Benton Elem, or at Southeast
Blvd & Carl Sweeney Road.

Once the construction is completed, notifications will be sent home and the bus stops will be reinstated.



